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Overhaul earlier than planned 

 

With regard to the published news of planned overhaul works, Petrokemija, Plc. announces 

that the production at Ammonia and Urea Plant has been suspended earlier than planned 

due to a technical fault at Ammonia Plant. Therefore, the overhaul works will begin a week 

earlier than planned. 

Other mineral fertilizer production plants will be overhauled successively according to plan, 

starting beginning of January. The operation of all facilities after the completed overhaul is 

expected in early February. 
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